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2 messages

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Dec 5, 2017 at 9:49 AM
To: carolyn@brgr-bar.com

Hi Carolyn,

Discovered one question on the sidewalk sign - the application lists the height as 45 inches. Is this actually correct? The
sign does not look that tall in the photos. The height limit is only 40 inches. Can you double-check and let me know?

Thanks again,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Carolyn Gregory <carolyngregory85@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 5, 2017 at 5:48 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris -

I am not on site in Portland today but | had our GM, measure it again and he has says that yes, it is 45 inches. | didn't
realize that there was a 40 inch limit. We are going to do one of two things. First, we are going to try cutting the legs
down. If that doesn't work | am just going to order a smaller a-frame.

Cheers,
Carolyn

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

Carolyn Dagostino
Director of Operations
BRGR Bar, LLC
www.brgr-bar.com
603.294.0902
207.835.0786
carolyn@brgr-bar.com



